COVID-19 Updates

Here at Children’s Lighthouse of Nottingham you and your children’s safety is our top priority – during this health crisis and always.  These are the efforts we are making now to ensure our school is promoting wellness:
1. We are following new CDC guidelines as they are issued.
a. We require health screening forms be updated weekly to ensure no one has been sick or has been exposed to someone with the coronavirus.  If there is any question those students are not allowed within our building.
b. We perform temperature checks on everyone prior to entering the building.
c. We do not allow parents or visitors in the building – only staff and students.
2. We are sanitizing and disinfecting multiple times a day in all classrooms and offices and pass-through areas and are using our Zono machine (which kills 99.9% of all viruses and bacteria on cots, toys, etc.) daily.  We are also laundering nap sheets and blankets routinely.
3. Handwashing is of paramount importance right now and our staff and students are doing this diligently.  
4. We have tightened our exclusion policy by decreasing our “send-home” temperatures to 99.7 (100.4 during normal times) in students and staff.  We are also carefully monitoring for other symptoms and exclude as these arise.
5. Our classrooms have a maximum of 9 children per room.
6. Weather-dependent we spend as much time outdoors right now as we can.  
